

## **JUNE 2017**

## **ACCP New Website Coming June 19, 2017**

The new ACCP website will be accessible on Monday, June 19, 2017. We are excited about the new site. Join your colleagues in the new member forum to discuss important correctional health issues. You may now update your own contact information and choose the ways you receive college news in your member profile area. The new site has a member directory, new member forums, a friendlier interface, and a library coming soon. Be on the lookout in your email for your username and password to the new site. You will be able to change this information after you log in.

## **ACCP 2017 Fall President's Reception**

The next President's reception, at the Fall Conference in Chicago will be an RSVP only event. Our receptions have become so popular you will need to preregister as on-site registrations will not be accepted due to space limitations.

#### In the Next Issue of CorrDocs:

Mental Health Management of Patients in Correctional Facilities

The American College of Correctional Physicians has recently finalized its position statement on Mental Health Management of Patients in Correctional Facilities. Please see the summer issue to review the position statement.

## **Interested in Serving as an Expert Witness?**

The American College of Correctional Physicians has a referral service for physician expert witnesses in correctional health cases. This is a benefit to you as our member as we do not charge any fees to the companies or to you as a member. All of the financial transactions will be directly between you and the attorney who engages your services. If you are interested in being added to the list of expert witnesses, please email your CV with your contact information on the CV to <a href="mailto:christine@accpmed.org">christine@accpmed.org</a>. With your participation we can build a successful program beneficial for the correctional community.

\_\_\_\_\_

# **Upcoming Events**

Correctional Health Care Leadership Institutes

July 28-29 Bally's Las Vegas

Correctional Mental Health Care Conference

July 30-31 Bally's Las Vegas

American College of Correctional Physicians Educational Conference November 5, 2017 Hyatt Regency Chicago

National Conference on Correctional Health Care November 4-8 Hyatt Regency Chicago

# **College News**

## **ACCP Facebook Page**

The <u>ACCP has a NEW and improved Facebook page</u>. Please stop by and like us. Feel free to leave comments, post important news, upcoming events, and read the latest posts.

# Looking for ways to volunteer for the American College of Correctional Physicians?

We are seeking ACCP members who are planning to attend the Fall NCCHC Conference November 5 -7, 2017 to volunteer an hour of their time. Members are needed to greet conference attendees at the ACCP booth in the exhibit hall. If you are interested, please email christine@accpmed.org.

#### **Nominations Needed**

We are currently seeking nominations for **Standing Officers** and for a **President-Elect** on the Board of Directors. Officers must be members of the American College of Correctional Physicians and have a desire to make a difference. Please send your nominations to <a href="mailto:christine@accpmed.org">christine@accpmed.org</a> by June 15, 2017

#### **ACCP Career Services**

Are you looking for a new job or searching for qualified applicants to fill a position? You may post your job on our site and target your recruiting to the correctional health profession. To learn about positions in correctional health visit our site at: http://societyofcorrectionalphysicians.org/re.../career-center

### **ACCP CorrDocs Articles**

The American College of Correctional Physicians is putting together its next newsletter of CorrDocs and is soliciting articles for publication. CorrDocs strives to update its members on advances within the walls of correctional medicine, as well as stories that touch the human element. From my experience, everyone has an interesting story (or two!) and knowledge to share. Our membership would benefit from reading it. Please submit a 500-1000 word literary piece for review.

You may email them to our editor, Rebecca Lubelczyk, at <a href="Rebecca@lubelczyk.com">Rebecca@lubelczyk.com</a>. Please visit our website <a href="www.ACCPmed.org">www.ACCPmed.org</a> to review past issues of CorrDocs to help develop your own contribution. We look forward to reading your work!

## **Other Upcoming Events**

Date to be announced - ACCP President's Reception, Chicago. MUST preregister, on-site registrations will not be accepted due to space limitations.



American College of Correctional Physicians 5404 South Taft Ct., Littleton, CO 80127 720-646-2978 (Phone) 303-988-2956 (Fax) scp@corrdocs.org